December 6, 2004

TO:

Hon. David Weprin



Chair, Finance Committee



Members of the Finance Committee

FROM:
David Pechefsky, Finance Division

RE:
Finance Committee Agenda of December 7, 2004: Resolution approving  a tax exemption for one Land Use Item as requested by the Department of Housing Preservation and Development 

(Council District 16).

HPD has submitted a request to the Council to approve a property tax exemption for the  Stebbins/Bristow project of the Partnership New Homes Program in Council Member Foster’s District.  Under this project, approximately 31 two and three family homes will be developed for households earning up to $75,000.  The value of the tax exemption is projected at approximately $135,300 in the first year of the exemption and $2.4 million over the 20-year length of the exemption.  

This item has the approval of Council Member Foster. 

